NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Committee Updates — Nominating Committee: February 2020

Description

2020-2021 NANA Nominating Committee

The Nominating Committee is forming and NANA is gathering names for the Nominating Committee
and the 2020/2021 slate of elected officers for the North Avondale Neighborhood Association. If you
are interested or have anyone to suggest, come to the NANA General Meeting or call the NANA
answering machine at 401.4546 or email nanacincinnati@gmail.com.

Serving on the NANA Board is a great way to give back to your community and help in making our
community grow and thrive like we envision. You can make a difference!
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